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Heller Recognizes Breast Cancer Awareness Month

(Washington, DC) – U.S. Senator Dean Heller (R-NV) issued the following statement in recognition of Breast Cancer Awareness Month: 

“As someone whose family has been touched by breast cancer, I understand the importance of early detection.  This particular cancer affects one in eight women in the United States and is one of the most pressing health concerns in this country.  As we recognize October as Breast Cancer Awareness Month, we remember all of the lives lost to this terrible disease and pray for those currently in the fight.  It is my hope that breast cancer can be defeated with further research and proper funding, and I will continue supporting efforts to eradicate this disease,” said Senator Dean Heller.


Heller is an original cosponsor of the Accelerating the End of Breast Cancer Act (S. 3237), which would establish a commission tasked with ending breast cancer by January 1, 2020.
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